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MEDIA	RELEASE	–	FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
President	of	ACT	Bar	Association	Ken	Archer	attends	Topping	out	ceremony	

	of	the	new	Supreme	Court	building	
	 	
	
Ken	Archer,	President	of	the	ACT	Bar	Association,	this	morning	attended	the	Topping	out	ceremony	on	the	
roof	of	the	new	Supreme	Court	building.	
	
“The	Topping	out	ceremony	held	today	was	a	symbolic	milestone	in	the	progression	toward	the	building	of	a	
court	complex	capable	of	meeting	the	needs	of	the	Canberra	community	over	the	next	several	decades.”	
	
“The	legal	community	as	a	whole	is	looking	forward	to	the	efficiencies	and	improvements	to	the	accessibility	
of	justice	that	will	be	enjoyed	once	the	new	complex	is	open.”	
	
“The	legal	community	is	grateful	for	the	hard	work	being	done	to	bring	this	project	to	fruition,”	said	Mr	
Archer.	
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